
From: Stephen D Boutwell (CENSUS/OCIA FED)
Sent: 3/17/2015 5:45:27 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: U.S. Census Bureau Invitation 

  Good Afternoon, 
  
Attached is an invitation from the Census Bureau for your consideration.  If you 
have any questions please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Thanks, 
Stephen  

Stephen Boutwell

Office of Congressional & Intergovernmental Affairs

U.S. Census Bureau

301-763-4763


